
May 2016SR 76 East Segment Project
Construction Advisory #41

Expect Delays Wednesday, May 4th 

At Old Highway 395 and SR 76 Intersection

On Wednesday, May 4th, Caltrans will close SR 76 at the 
intersection of Old Highway 395 at 1 p.m. for approximately 
one hour, so crews can conduct minor rock blasting work to 
improve the highway.

During the blasting activity, Caltrans will establish a safety 
perimeter at Old Highway 395. 

The blasting will create a brief but loud sound and vibrations 
in the area. Please plan your travel accordingly. 

The blasting schedule is subject to change due to      
weather conditions.


